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 Anne Hornsby COMNOT2015/3931/L 05/08/2015  21:08:40 I wish to object to this application. The structures are attached to the front of this Grade 2 Georgian 

building, not the rear which simply consists of a plain brick wall onto Stamford Close. The main 

entrance is from Hampstead Square, through the garden to the front porch, attached to which is now 

this bin store. The store  could easily be located elsewhere in the garden, but if permitted would 

provide a footprint for further development, as has been the history with this property. The trellis is 

also considerably higher than the adjoining fence, and the effect of the whole is unwieldy. It is 

unsympathetic to the Georgian house, and detracts from its architectural integrity.

My living room and bedroom windows look directly onto the front of No 4. I have taken a photo of the 

structures which I have attached to a separate email to the Planning Departmentt, and I would like it 

considered as it gives a clearer view than that submitted by the agent.

In my view the architectural demerits of these structures and the harm done to the look of the listed 

building mean that these structures should be removed.
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